
 

Navigating Initial Eligibility During COVID-19 
A Webinar for College-Bound Student-Athletes 

Share this Copy in Your School’s Newsletter 
Did you miss the NCAA Eligibility Center webinar in October? Join the EC for a repeat webinar 
on Saturday, November 7 at 2 p.m. Eastern to learn about initial-eligibility requirements you 
must meet and how COVID-19 impacts those requirements. Click here to register. 

 

Retweet from Your School’s Twitter 
Click here to retweet this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Twitter account. 

Post from Your School’s Instagram 
Click here to share this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Instagram page. 

Re-Share from Your School’s Facebook 
Click here to re-share this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Facebook page.

 
 

https://on.ncaa.com/Webinar_11072020
https://twitter.com/ncaaec/status/1316058857492357126
https://www.instagram.com/p/CGSsryIn6Q6/
https://www.facebook.com/ncaaec/posts/1303953669969752

